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Rosenberg Corey

From: Phil Nielsen <eugenephil50@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:16 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004 A
Attachments: eugenephil50.vcf

This will hurt the general public by restricting the use of the no cause notice.  This notice can be given for a 
variety of reasons, and most of them are not bad.  If this bill passes it will severely restrict it's use and 
effectiveness. 
Please vote NO on this bill in all its forms 
Thanks Phil Nielsen 
--  
Phil Nielsen 
Keystone Real Estate 
mobile:541‐968‐4558 
phone: 541‐746‐1402 
e‐mail:eugenephil50@gmail.com 


